
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 19, 2005 

 

 

 

Honorable Members of the 

West Allis Common Council  

City Hall 

West Allis, Wisconsin 

 

Dear Council Members: 

 

I am herewith reappointing Ms. Colleen Baker as a member of the West Allis Community 

Communications Corporation.  Her two-year term will expire on March 31, 2007. 

 

Ms. Baker is a long-time resident of West Allis and resides at 11260 West Hale Court.  She 

retired from the West Allis Police Department in 2000 after twenty-four years of service. 

 

Ms. Baker has assisted the West Allis Community Media Center for several years at its “Live TV 

Auction.”  

 

Your confirmation of this reappointment will be appreciated by the undersigned. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Jeannette Bell, 

Mayor 

 

 
JB:jfw 

MYR\CMTES\BAKER.WACCC 


